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Blake Kelly

From: Front Office <office@rogueinc.us>
Sent: 05 July 2023 12:15
To: Blake Kelly
Subject: RE: Operations at 20755 COUNTY ROAD 205 (Log processing facility)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Blake, 
 
That is correct.  Rogue Resources is no longer operation at that facility.  If you have questions, please contact Mike Miller 
at 970‐846‐3478. 
 
Thank You! 
 

From: Blake Kelly <bkelly@co.routt.co.us>  
Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2023 3:49 PM 
To: Front Office <office@rogueinc.us> 
Subject: Operations at 20755 COUNTY ROAD 205 (Log processing facility) 
 

Good afternoon, Rogue Resources,  
  
I hope my email finds you well. My name is Blake, and I’m the Planner Tech for Routt 
County Planning. I’m reaching out regarding the log processing facility that was/is located 
at the above address. Rogue Resources has a Special Use Permit for this activity; please see 
attached permit. An annual fee is assed for all active Planning Permits. We’ve received 
information that Rogue Resources is no longer operating this facility. May I please ask for 
confirmation on this? 
  
Thank you kindly for your time and I look forward to hearing back! 
  
Kindly & Respectfully,  
  
  
  
Blake Kelly (He/Him)  
Permit Compliance Officer 
Planner Tech 
  
Routt County Planning 
970-879-2704, ext. 323 
136 6th Street, Suite 200 
Steamboat Springs, CO 80487 
bkelly@co.routt.co.us 



2

  

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
  

  
  
 

Disclaimer 

The information contained in this communication is confidential and intended solely for use by the recipient(s). If you are not the 
recipient, understand that any disclosure or distribution of the contents is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. This email has 
been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived. 


